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Wayne Ogle, Assembly President 
Members, Kenai Peninsula Borough Assembly 

Cha~ie Pierce, Mayor~ 
John Hedges, Purchasing & Contracting Direct/ r 
Brandi Harbaugh, Finance Director ~ 

July 25, 2019 

Request to Postpone Hearing on Ordinance 2019-19-05, Approving the 
Purchase and Installation of a Steris/Amsco Orthovision Table from the 
South Peninsula Hospital Service Area Capital Project Fund (Mayor) 

Ordinance 2019-19-05 seeks approval for the purchase and installation of a 
Steris/ Amsco Orthovision Table for South Peninsula Hospital. This ordinance was 
introduced at the July 2, 2019, assembly meeting and a final hearing scheduled 
for August 6th. 

The administration is now seeking to postpone the August 61h hearing on this 
ordinance to August 20, 2019. This postponement will allow sufficient time for the 
South Kenai Peninsula Hospital Service Area Board to meet and provide its 
recommendations on this ordinance to the assembly. 

Your consideration of this postponement is appreciated. 


